
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
At the Piggott School the safeguarding and welfare of every pupil is of paramount importance. 
Please accept this polite reminder, that during the school day, it is imperative that you enter the 
school site via the car park and report directly to reception in order to sign in. A member of staff will 
then assist you with your query and make contact with the relevant staff member. 
Thank you for supporting us with our safeguarding protocol. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs Alexander 
Designated Safeguarding Lead 
 


